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141 Main Street, P.O. Box 447

Haydenville, Massachusetts 01039-0447

Ph: (413) 268-8400



Fax: (413) 268-8409
	Minutes for meeting on

August 7, 2018

	Members:
	present
	not present

	
	Walter (Kim) Boas
	x
	

	
	Mary Dudek
	x 
	

	
	    Gerald Mann 
	x
	

	
	Robert Stinson
	
	x

	
	Charles Dudek
	x
	

	
	
	
	

	
	Others present:
	
	

	
	Richard Pruneau, REALTERM


Meeting called to order at 1:13 p.m.  
1. The committee and R. Pruneau discussed the status of the LED streetlight conversion program and timeline for completion of the project. R. Pruneau informed the committee that he anticipates that he will submit to the Town the investment grade audit (IGA) by mid-September.  After our review, the project will be put out for bid and the procurement process may take up to two months to complete. K. Boas emphasized that we have a deadline to complete the project by the end of 2018. M. Dudek volunteered to contact Chris Mason regarding Northampton’s streetlight conversion. 
2. K. Boas reported that the Town received a Green Communities competitive grant to install LED lights in the Town offices and to partially fund the LED street light conversion.

3. G. Mann suggested that we publicize to Town residents the amount of grant money the Energy Committee has secured for the Town.

4. K.  Boas advised that he will discuss with the water and Sewer Commission the South Street site for the proposed solar installation and obtain its support or resistance to the project.  
5.  C. Dudek moved to adjourn the meeting. G. Mann second. Approved, so voted 4-0. Meeting adjourned at 2:30 p.m. 
Charles J. Dudek
Secretary 
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